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Background
On May 1, 2024, the Bureau of Ocean Energy Management (BOEM) published a notice of availability (NOA) of a draft 
environmental assessment (EA) to consider the potential environmental impacts associated with wind energy-related leasing 

 at www.boem.gov/oregonea.

archeological, geological and geophysical surveys, and core samples) and site assessment activities (i.e., installation of 

Act (NEPA) and its implementing regulations, BOEM is preparing an EA for this proposed action to assist the agency’s 

Breakdown 
by Topic

Breakdown 
by Topic

BOEM received 350 comments on the draft 
EA. 

non-governmental organizations, and individuals. 

concern to commenters, but not all fell within the 
scope of BOEM’s NEPA analysis: 

Potential impacts on marine habitats and 
wildlife.

and maritime industries.

communities.

Potential economic and renewable energy 
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Potential impacts on marine habitats and wildlife

activities alone.

and supported more opportunities in the future for input from members of the public, local government, 

natural and cultural resources.  

state and country transition to more renewable sources of energy. 

Other comments

commenters encouraged BOEM to consider the potential impacts of energy transmission landing on 
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